
February 2018 

Valued partner, 

petco 
foundation 

654 Richland Hills Drive, San Antonio, TX 78245 

www.petcofoundation.org 

On behalf of everyone at the Petco Foundation, we are pleased to provide you with the enclosed grant award of 

$5,000.00, to be used towards the purpose outlined in your grant application for our October 2017 grant cycle. Please 

see your approval email for instructions on how to properly acknowledge the Petco Foundation as well as the link to our 

press kit and logo. 

We're thrilled to have your organization benefit from the generosity of Petco Foundation supporters, and we hope you 

will use this donation to continue the lifesaving work you do for the animals in your community. 

Together, with partners like you, we can create a lifesaving nation, where every pet has the chance to find a loving home. 

We celebrate your commitment to animals and thank you for all that you do on behalf of pets and the people who love 

and need them. 

Petco Foundation grant follow-up instructions: 

In order to apply for future funding from the Petco Foundation, we require that your organization to provide a follow-up 

report of how funds were used as well as an update of your organization information. Please login to your account on our 

grant site to complete this report. You may access the login page from www.petcofoundation.org on the Petco 

Foundation Partners page by clicking on the blue "partner login" button. After signing in scroll down and click Edit in the 

box. 

Sincerely, 

Susanne Kogut 

Executive Director 

Petco Foundation 

P.S. The Petco Foundation desires that all funds and efforts be prioritized for lifesaving, and seeks to reduce our environmental footprint. 
Therefore, we respectfully request that no items are mailed to the Petco Foundation and that any thank you letters be sent by email only to 
foundationpartners@petco.com. We welcome and appreciate recognition on social media (@petcofoundation), on your website, or in 
other print and digital communications, We ask that this recognition thank the Petco Foundation, Petco and/or our Petco store partners 
collectively rather than individual employees of Petco or the Petco Foundation. 

The Petco Foundation is a 501{c)(3} nonprofit, tax exempt corporation.  






